REDISTRICTING COMMITTEE
ANALYST: JEFF MUHM

	
	
	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2019-2020 Revised Budget
	
	$235,725
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	1.0

	2021-2022 Base Budget Adjust.
	
	($135,725)
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	(1.0)

	2021-2022 Decision Packages
	
	$9,060
	
	$0
	
	0.0 
	
	0.0 

	2021-2022 Proposed Budget
	
	$110,000
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium
	
	[bookmark: _GoBack](53.7%)
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium
	
	3.8%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: General Fund

	Base Budget Assumptions: Estimated costs of consulting services for 2021 redistricting work.



DESCRIPTION

The King County Charter requires the Council, every ten years, to appoint an independent, five-member districting committee to review the boundaries of each council district. The committee hires a districting master and staff to support the redistricting work. For this decade's round of redistricting, the committee must be appointed by January 21, 2021 and the districting master must present a districting plan to the committee by December 31, 2021.

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

The 2021-2022 budget proposal for the Redistricting Committee replaces the Charter Review Committee appropriation unit found in the 2019-2020 biennial budget and includes $109,060 to support the forthcoming redistricting work in 2021. These funds will be used retain consulting services in the form of a redistricting master; however, additional staff support from existing County staff would be required if a redistricting process similar to the process that occurred in 2011 is conducted.

KEY ISSUES

There are no key issues identified in this budget.







